
 
 

                           MEMORANDUM  

TO:  Robert Dodd, Director of Parks and Recreation 

FROM: Rebecca Huerta, City Secretary 

CC:  Mayor Paulette Guajardo 

DATE:  January 3, 2023 

SUBJECT: Proposal to add ex-officio member from Visit Corpus Christi (VCC) to PRAC 

  

Issue: Mayor Paulette Guajardo suggested adding an ex-officio member to the Parks and Recreation Advisory 
Committee (PRAC) to collaborate with the VCC Sports Tourism Division.  
 
Background: The ex-officio member would not be a voting member nor count towards quorum. The role of the 
ex-officio would be to cooperate with the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee to create joint efforts 
between the City and VCC, strengthening this relationship to provide services to our community. 
 
Conclusion:  Please advise if the PRAC is amenable to the proposal. If so, then staff will prepare an 
ordinance to amend the code of ordinances for Council consideration and approval.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  


